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Weekly Puzzle:
Where on the campus did Mr Smith take these photos?



The raffle ends this Friday 
10th December! 

It’s your last chance to get 
in on the action… 

There are loads of brilliant 
prizes and it’s been great 
to see the daily winners-
remember to check out 

the Parent Council 
Facebook page to see if 
you’ve scooped a prize!



RESPONSIBILITYRESPECT

Congratulations to 
Bobby McIndoe - Ewart 

who successfully completed 
a sponsored silence for 

Children in Need!

Bobby managed to stay 
silent during classes for the 

entire day and raised £33 for 
the charity…

RESILIENCE



Sign of the Week :

“Work hard”

RESPECT

Hold your left hand out, 
pointing away from you. 

Next run your right hand over the top of your 
left as if it’s going over the top of a hill and 

down the other side.

As you’re doing the action, puff your cheeks 
and blow the air out 

(emphasising the hard work)!

(this one’s hard to explain so if you’re not sure, 
why not ask one of the Hearing Impaired Department to give you a wee demo?!)



All S4 pupils planning to do Silver Duke 
of Edinburgh please meet with Mr 

Livingstone in the library today 
during lunch.
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S1 and S2 pupils have been 
treated to PSE lessons delivered 

by our Senior Mentors in 
Violence Prevention.
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Meanwhile, S3 pupils have had 
lessons from Skills 

Development Scotland about 
option choices for next year!



RESPONSIBILITYRESPECT

A couple of reminders…

We want you in class and learning as much 
as you can. Please fill your water bottle and 

get to the toilet before school, at interval 
or at lunchtime. Don’t ask out of your lesson 
for a drink of water or to go to the toilet…

Also remember to dress warmly for school 
as we have to maintain good ventilation in 

classes, even when it’s chilly outside!

RESILIENCE



S4/5/6 Students: Remember that Supported Study sessions are being 
offered for loads of subjects- the full list of before school and after 

school revision is available here: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/eastayrshiregrangeacademy
main2017/2021/11/26/senior-phase-supported-study/

Thanks to all teachers who’re giving up their time to put on this 
extra support in the run up to the January prelims!
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p

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/eastayrshiregrangeacademymain2017/2021/11/26/senior-phase-supported-study/


These Higher 
Chemistry students 
made mirrors from 

silver!

EXCELLENCE AMBITION



Sorry if this gives you 
the munchies during 

period one! 

But this shortbread 
made by Ella 

McAllister and 
Sophie Hislop 

deserved a shout out.
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RESPONSIBILITYRESPECT

Remember that if you’re able to bring in 
items for the foodbank this Christmas, 

donations are being collected 
in the Library by Miss Cooper.

Thanks!
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Well done to the S1 boys who played in last Friday’s football match (7-6 to the greens)…
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Our S1 team beat Kilmarnock Academy 6-3 in the Ayrshire Cup!
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Our Senior boys won 6-0 away to 
Oban High School in the second 
round of the Scottish Cup!

Goal-scorers: Dario Viviani (2), 
Fraser Bryden (2), Jack Ramage 
and Ryan Kennedy.

Mr Baird’s MotM - Ryan Kennedy
Referee’s MotM - Carter Jenkins
Players’ MotM - Ollie Ecrepont

Speedy recovery to Colin Ross 
who picked up an injury during 
the game!



S2 and S3 pupils created their own Chinese Christmas 
advent calendar to help revise their Chinese and to have a 

nice note in Chinese every day. Lovely work. Well done!
EXCELLENCE AMBITION



Weekly Puzzle:
Did you figure out where the photos were taken?

Changing Rooms 
sign near PE

Door scanner at 
Street doors

The Dux board Locker 10 round 
from Music



Have a great week, Grange.

Work hard.

Be kind. 


